Adrienne McNeil

From: Paz, Bermel (NSD) <Bermel.Paz@usdoj.gov>

Sent: Monday, August 17, 2015 11:16 AM

To: David Krech; Adrienne McNeil

Cc: 'ttwg@leo.gov' (ttwg@leo.gov) (ttwg@leo.gov) (ttwg@leo.gov)
Subject: Request removal of matters listed in EB 2015-26 from streamline
Categories: Accepted for Filing PN

David and Adrienne,

Good morning!

Member agencies comprising Team Telecom need more time to consider the applications identified in your letter dated
August 6, 2015, reference number EB 2015-26. May we please request that the below mentioned matters be removed
from streamline:

ITC-214-20150727-00186 (e-file)
SKILLNET TELECOM SERVICE CORP’s

ITC-214-20150724-00185 (e-file)
Reliance Jio Infocomm USA, Inc.’s

ITC-214-20150727-00184 (e-file)
Talia International, Inc.’s

ITC-214-20150703-00175 (e-file)
Speedtel Communications LLC's

ITC-214-20150706-00174 (e-file)
VueTel USA, Inc.’s

ITC-T/C-20150727-00180 (e-file)
Dasaro USA, LLC

Thank you in advance.

Best regards,
Bermel R. Paz

Attorney

U.S. Department of Justice

National Security Division

Foreign Investment Review Staff (FIRS)

Bicentennial Building, 600 E Street NW, Suite 10006
Washington DC 20530

B (202) 233-2022
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= (202) 598-9037



